
 
 

 
 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001               August 19, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 532387 
 
 
In terms of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 we are 
submitting to you the text of our press release. 
 
 

“PRESS RELEASE” 
 
 
 

Pritish Nandy Communications informs that while it waits to commence the filming of Season 3 
of its show Four More Shots Please! which was postponed in March because of the pandemic and 
the subsequent lockdown, the show continues to win awards. The latest is the Best Web Series 
Award at the 6th Web Series Festival Global in Hollywood this August. 

Four More Shots Please! has been announced as the most watched show on Amazon this year in 
an interview by their Content Head in the New York Times in May. 

 

For Pritish Nandy Communications Limited 

 

Santosh Gharat 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


		2020-08-19T08:48:27+0530
	Santosh Pandurang Gharat




